NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
November 14, 2019
GVB IFB 2019-004MS
LIGHTING IMPROVEMENT & MAINTENANCE

The Guam Visitors Bureau issued GVB RFP 2019-004MS Lighting Improvement &
Maintenance on September 23, 2019.

Pursuant to 2GAR Div. 4 §3115(c), because there were no bids received, this
solicitation may be cancelled as provided for in this regulation.

Therefore, in my capacity as Chief Procurement Officer for GVB, | have determined
that it is in the best interest of the territory of Guam to cancel GVB RFP 2019-

004MS Lighting Improvement & Maintenance to allow for review of, revision and
re-issuance of the solicitation in the near future.

| have caused this determination to be placed in the procurement file for the
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